NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held by the City Council of the City
of Lee’s Summit, Missouri, during the regularly scheduled meeting at 6:00 p.m. on
Tuesday, February 22, 2022, at City Hall, 220 SE Green Street, Lee’s Summit, Missouri,
and via Zoom video conference viewable at www.watchls.net, on Appl. #PL2021-436
- PRELIMINARY DEVELOPMENT PLAN - Pergola Park, 6th Plat and Lumberman’s
Row at New Longview, 3221 SW Pergola Park Dr; Russell Pearson, applicant.

"7 The public is invited to contact the Development

ARENA - Services Department at 816-969-1200 for information

‘ \@ on how to participate in the public hearing. Witness
s

our hands this 5th day of February, 2022.

Trisha Fowler Arcuri
City Clerk
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